
 

Headteacher Weekly Newsletter 

Week 20 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Homework Club – Every Monday to Thursday 3 – 4pm 

A rumour had circulated that Homework Club wasn’t running anymore! I am happy to let you know that 
Homework Club is very much on from Monday to Thursday evenings from 3-4pm in Learning Support. 

We have all the resources students could need to complete their homework or revision tasks. Each session 
is staffed by two Learning Support Assistants who can help students get and stay on task. Year 11s are 
especially welcome to come and revise with us; they can access GCSE pod on our computers and again the 
LSAs are happy to help. 

Please note that if children do not have homework or revision to do, they should not attend. Also, LSAs will 
ask students to leave if they distract others from their work. 

Parking 
 
We are still receiving a number of calls from our neighbours, of parents/carers parking in their private car 
space/drive without prior agreement.  When dropping off/collecting your child on the roads surrounding the 
school, please can you make sure that you do not park in the bus stop, in front of the school gates, on double 
yellow lines or across or on residents' driveways. We would like to maintain our good relationship with our 
neighbours. 
 
Dates for your Diary:   
 
13 February - KS3 Music Showcase (19.00 in the Theatre) 

16 – 21 February – Year 11 Berlin Trip 

17 - 21 February – HALF TERM 

Have a nice weekend. 

Regards  
 
Mr Matthew Longden 
Headteacher 
 

 


